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Consent for Photographs

                                        

We sometimes take photographs of pupils and use these photos on the school’s website on display boards around school and occasionally on Twitter. We would like your consent to take photos of your child, and use them in the ways described above. If you’re not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your preferences. 
Consent can be refused or withdrawn at any time by emailing office@obhs.org.uk
If consent is withdrawn, we will delete the photograph or video and not distribute it further. Please note, we record a photo of all students within our secure Management Information System for identification purposes.

I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child                                                

OR

I am happy for the school to take or use photos of my child in the following ways (please tick all that apply)                                         

I am happy for photos to be used on the school website				
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter/bulletin 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays		
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on Twitter and/or Facebook
I am happy for my child to appear in full class photographs which may be      purchased by other parents	

Student full name……………………………………………………………………………………...   

Parent name……………………………………….         Date………………………………………

Signature……………………………………………………………………………………………….

Old Buckenham High School is committed to Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
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